
Paula Jojola Brog 

Paula was born and raised in the Lincoln Heights area of Los Angeles. While living in Los 

Angeles, she served in numerous clubs, including: 

- President of Sunset Hacienda Women’s Club 

- Member of the San Gabriel Valley Federation Board of Directors California 

Federation of Women’s Clubs 

- Member of La Puente Community Advisory Committee 

She followed her husband and moved to Salt Lake City when he started Brog’s Product 

Manufacturing, making Liquid Coffee Extract for flavoring. Paula ran Brog’s Product 

Development after her husband’s passing in 2014.  

Paula’s working career in California included Highlander Publications as an Editor and 

Reporter and then in Advertising Sales. In Utah, she joined the Enterprise, the Business 

Newspaper and became Vice President of Sales. Soon, she moved to The Newspaper 

Agency Corporation which became Media One, owner of the Dessert Morning News and 

the Salt Lake Tribune. She worked in sales and then became a Sales Manager. 

Because of her involvement in the Hispanic community, Paula was asked to start a 

Spanish Language newspaper, called Fronteras de la Noticia. It was the first Spanish 

language Newspaper published by Media One. 

In Salt Lake City, Paula was named Chairman of the Mayor’s Business Advisory Board. 

She served as Chairman of The Utah Hispanic Chamber of Commerce and Chairman of 

the Mexicano Latino Institute of Utah, working with the Mexican Consul. She was invited 

to join a Trade Mission with Governor Herbert to Western Europe, where she learned 

how much Utah is liked and looked at as an opportunity for the world. 

Other volunteer service groups include The Salvation Army Board with events to help 

the community, Board of Directors of Zion’s Bank Women in Business, Centro de la 

Familia for Migrant Workers Children, The Latina Soroptimist, and as PIO of the Alumni 

Association of the Citizen’s Academy of the FBI. 

On Cinco de Mayo 2023, Paula was recognized by Centro Civico of Utah with a “Lifetime 

Achievement Award for Breaking the Glass Ceiling for Hispanic Women in Utah.” 

She now lives in Chino Hills, California, and joined the Chino Hills 55+ Club in September 

2024.  Paula was elected President of the 55+ Club in February 2025. 

 


